
Date: Fri, 08 Sep 2000 12:55:01 -0400
From: Darrell L Taylor <taylordl@gov.ns.ca>
To: limnos@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: Five Island Lake data

Hi Shalom,

Thanks for the data summary. No problem accessing this time. I had to 
use
the old data files yesterday that you had provided in 1996 or 97 on
diskette. That also works great but is outdated now. 

The links to the benthic invert sites also worked well.

Thanks again for the info.

Regards,

Darrell


